
 

 

MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commission 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian   

Subject: Public Comments Received for the August 13, 2025 business meeting 

Date:  August 11, 2025 

 
The following comment was submitted to the State Library Commission.  
 
We are part of the Waking Giant community group in Helena and recently visited Missoula's 
library. We have access to lots of tools and other items for crafts, and would like to increase the 
options for a tool library and other non-traditional library items being able to be checked out at 
Helena's L&C library. Does this commission have any influence or authority to help us navigate 
this goal and to help set that up? 
 
Submitted by:  
Evana Newberry 
Waking Giant community group  
Helena, Montana 
Evana.newberry@gmail.com  
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